
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £206.50 Loose Plate £97.45 Total £303.95 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
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2 

Saturday 28th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Sunday 29th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Family Intention 

Mass of 17th Sunday 

of the Year 

Monday 30th St Peter Chrysologus 

Tuesday 31st St Ignatius Loyola 

Wednesday 1st 

 

NO MORNING SERVICE 

ON THESE DAYS 
St Alphonsus Liguori 

Thursday 2nd   9.30 a.m. HASSOP Fr H Pass CSSp Bakewell Show 

Friday 3rd 11.30 a.m. Hassop M. Doran RIP Feria 

Saturday 4th   6.15 p.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Sunday 5th 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Family Intention 

Mass of 18th Sunday 

of the Year 
 

Day for Life is the day the Church in England, Ireland, Scotland and Wales dedicates to celebrating the dignity of human 

life from conception to natural death. ‘Use your body for the glory of God’ [I Cor.6:20] reminds us that our bodies, 

too, are involved in our service of God and neighbour as well as our minds and our hearts.  
 

Ministries weekend of 4th/5th August 
Hassop Bakewell 

E. Ministers B. Cain M. Etchells, A. Shimwell 

Readers G. Smith, J. Paxman P&T Scott 

Welcomers A&B O’Connor L. Elliot 

Flowers  M. Pickard 

Counters This week: GSS                  Next week: AKS 
 

This weekend we have the collection to support the Day for Life. Information leaflets are available for you. 
 

Next weekend August is with us! Vigil Mass 6.15pm in Hassop & Sunday Mass 10.00am in Bakewell. 
 

Diary of the month: 

14 – 15th Feast of the Assumption of Our Lady (which is still a holy day of obligation): we have the Vigil Mass at 7.00pm 
in Bakewell (14th) and feast day morning Mass at 10.00am in Hassop. 

14th Outing to see The Mikado in Buxton – fully booked! 
28th Parish Finance Committee meets at 7.30pm in the presbytery. 
 

Grateful thanks to all who looked after Fr Philip last Saturday and Sunday. He enjoyed his visit and was very impressed 

with our huge  number of Scouts (from Luton)! 
 

Association of Bakewell Christians (ABC): we are looking for new representatives from the parish on the ABC 

Committee.  Juliet Peel has been our main representative for the past 12 or so years following on from John Smith and 

Deacon John.  Peter Peel is the Treasurer.  Anyone interested please discuss it with Fr Hugh or Juliet. 
 

Sunday Parking: Our community Police Officer has advised us to place “no parking” cones at the junction where the 

roads meet because this could be a very dangerous spot. New cones have been purchased (not given!) and will be in use 
from next Sunday. Please continue to use the Stables at any time and Hassop Hall for Sunday morning parking only. 
 

Seasons of Faith is a one-day ecumenical gathering for reflection and sharing. It will take place on 15th September in 

Newark or on 22nd September in Rearsby. 
 

Catechists and Catechetics: our Diocese is trying to be very positive about its mission towards the future including our 
discussions on You Are Living Stones (YALS). Bishop Malcolm will write a pastoral letter in September bringing us up-

to-date and is grateful for all our feed-back. The Diocese cotinues to encourage the work of Catechists at the local level 
and there will be a meeting on 17th November at the Becket School, West Bridgford (Nott.). Booking forms are available. 

Also, don’t forget the course being planned for Matlock in October. You don’t have to be a theologian to attend these 

courses – but you do need a sense of mission, which means you are ready to serve the parish community and others. 
 

As requested by the PPC, parish Gift Aid envelopes are now left on the benches for convenience and use. Last Sunday 

4 visitors used them for which we are grateful. 
 

Many copies of our In Touch Parish Magazine are still in both churches. It costs 60p and gives you a little flavour of 
parish life and we are grateful to the contributors and Editors. Thank you all! The next edition will be more expensive – 

do we continue to have it as our own parish In Touch? 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley 
Plant, Chris Holmes, Nick Mosley, Janet Smith and Joan Mason. Fr Vincent Griffin is not well at present – our prayers for 

him too. 
 

Anniversaries: – We commend unto God’s mercy Fr Harry Pass CSSp (funeral on Tuesday in Bickley chapel), Sister 
Mary Duffy of the Matlock Presentation Sisters (funeral on Wednesday in their chapel) and Richard Barnes, well known to 

many of us for his musical skills in the Bakewell community and a teacher at Lady Manners School. 
May their souls rest in peace 


